
SPECIAL MEETING 

BOARD OF TRUSTEES VILLAGE OF CANDOR 

138 MAIN STREET CANDOR NY 13743 

MAY 27, 2014 

 

At 6:30 pm a Special Meeting was called to order by the Honorable Mayor Halstead.  Those in 

attendance included Board of Trustees Connie Naughton and Chris Brown. 

 

It was brought up that the repair bill for the red pickup truck and the tractor was over $700.  

Also brought up was the possibility of replacing the red pickup truck and tractor after the books 

are balanced. 

 

A motion was made by Trustee Brown and seconded by Trustee Naughton to pay the final bills 

as presented.  A vote was taken and Trustees Brown, Naughton and Mayor Halstead voted aye.  

Motion was approved and carried. 

 

A motion was made by Trustee Naughton and seconded by Trustee Brown to appropriate 

transfers and present them to the Board.  A vote was taken and Trustees Naughton, Brown and 

Mayor Halstead voted aye.  Motion was approved and carried. 

 

A Special Meeting will be held on June 10th at the Village Hall to discuss applying for a Water 

Grant. 

 

A motion was made to adjourn by Trustee Naughton at 6:39pm. 


